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From:
Sent: 02 February 2024 20:52
To: Local Plan
Subject: Issues & Options Consultation

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
With apologies for the short notice (I hope I'm not too late), I'd like to register the formal opposition of my 
husband and I to the proposed extensive development near Ansty. It would have an extremely negative 
impact on local residents, and more importantly, it will destroy part of the local Green Belt, which is there 
to preserve the countryside and allow communities to maintain their identities.  
 
With all the concern expressed constantly for the environmental impact of more or less every area of our 
lives, it doesn't seem right to be developing on protected countryside at this time- a very limited resource if 
every these was one. I know that there has to be a balance in all these things, but for those who will be most 
impacted it is a clear, "No, thank you." 
 
Many thanks for taking the time to read this and add it with other opinions. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 




